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I strongly disagree with this bill as it removes any local voice from the decision 
making process. While I agree there is a need for more affordable housing, 
thoughtful, local decision making needs to occur in order to plan for the right layout 
while taking into account the independent and unique circumstances of each 
individual community. Those decisions truly need to be kept at the local level. Please 
take that into account in your decision today.
Thank you


